Oregon Public Health Division, November 2013
Commercial Health Plans: Current Cessation Benefits

[image: ]In 2010, a consortium of Oregon health plans and representatives from the health care community agreed on a common set of benefit design recommendations for tobacco cessation. The Helping Benefit Oregon Smokers (HBOS) Benefit Design Recommendations are a response to Senate Bill 734, which requires all private Oregon-based health plans to offer a minimum of $500 in coverage for tobacco dependence treatment. Tables 1 and 2 summarize responses on a follow-up survey from commercial health plans (below) and employers (pg 2) that participated in the HBOS project. 
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· To learn more about the survey:
 www.smokefreeoregon.com/resources/wp-content/uploads/2011/01/HBOS-Final-Report-February-2013.pdf

· For general information on the HBOS project: 
www.smokefreeoregon.com/policy/helping-benefit-oregon-smokers
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